
Albany Township Recreation Committee 
 

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday June 6th, 

2022 at 7:40 PM. 

Members Present: Lucy Muth, Kelly Rabert, Stephen Hamm 

Absent: Sandy Wessner, Steve Wade 

The Board Members are as follows: 

Stephen Hamm-Chairman 

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman 

Kelly Rabert- Secretary 

• Ryan put the pipes at both drainage areas.  

• Chris started the process with the spraying permit. We are trying to mow as 

much as we can until the spraying permit comes through. 

• The Game Commission was asking about planting wildflowers. 

• Steve did call a couple of nurseries about fall planting. 

• We would like to find the markers around the house next to the barn. 

• Trexler Lucy mentioned distance markers with a master sign and a parking lot 

sign at and township parking areas. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm     

Submitted by Kelly Rabert- Secretary 


